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Mr. Keeys,

I wanted to follow up my voicemail with an email. I left a voicemail regarding a one week
extension for Pericle Communications up to and including December 8th. Currently, Pericle
Communications’ Response is due December 1, 2022. 

I finally spoke with Counsel for For Colorado’s Future after he had not returned my emails for
almost two weeks due to an illness. In order to properly confer with him on this matter, I
respectfully request an additional one week extension up to and including December 8th. For
Colorado’s Future has been given the same extension timeline of December 8, 2022. 

Kind regards,

On Mon, Nov 14, 2022 at 3:43 PM Beth Chambers <bethc@corporonlaw.com> wrote:
Thank you. I appreciate the courtesy. 

Kind regards, 

On Mon, Nov 14, 2022 at 9:18 AM CELA <CELA@fec.gov> wrote:

Ms. Chambers,

 

Please see attached for a granting of your extension request on behalf of your clients.

 

Trace Keeys

Paralegal

Federal Election Commission

Complaints Examination &

Legal Administration

(202) 694-1260

 

cela@fec.gov
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